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Stephen J. Puleo

From: Ellen McGill <ekpm63@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, October 14, 2021 2:44 PM

To: Planning Board

Subject: 68 High Street

Good Afternoon - given all the concern people in the High/Androscoggin/Depot street area are displaying regarding the 

proposed Androscoggin Street apartment building and the single and duplex homes proposed for the lot next to 68 High 

Street, I was quite surprised to learn that the new owner of 68 High Street is converting the barn into 2 more units.  That 

property is going from 2 units to 4 units.  Renovations are well underway. 

 

 Pardon my ignorance, but I have to assume that isn't something that neighbors have to be notified about and/or does 

not need Planning Board approval? 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ellen McGill 

65 High St, Windham, ME 04062 

 


